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July 19, 2022 
 
Joel Stevens 
Co-Founder 
Epic Water Filters 
1630 30th Street, Suite A394 
Boulder, CO 80301 
 
Dear Joel, 
 
Thank you for Epic Water Filters’ gift of $1,000 received on June 24, 2022 to sponsor Silent 
River. The best part of my job is when I get to write letters like this one — to share the ways in 
which your support is keeping rivers healthy and free while providing people with the clean 
water they need. We are so grateful for your support. 
 
As we look to the remainder of 2022 and the 50th anniversary of the Clean Water Act, your 
generosity will help us seize critical opportunities to: 
 

• Tear down dams and restore the health of high-priority freshwater ecosystems in 
Minnesota, New Hampshire, Maryland and Pennsylvania. 

• Protect our nation’s last remaining free-flowing streams by advocating for Wild 
and Scenic protection for more than 6,700 rivers miles in Montana, New Mexico, Oregon 
and Washington. 

• Revive habitat for river-dependent wildlife — from freshwater mussels in North 
Carolina to black bears in South Carolina to salmon and trout in Idaho. 

 
This testimonial from a partner on the Buffalo National River in Arkansas says it best: 
 

“I can’t tell you how much of a difference America’s Most Endangered Rivers® 
made in our fight against industrial-scale hog farming on a major tributary to the 
Buffalo National River. Eventually, the hog facility was shut down. So thank you, 
American Rivers, and thank you to all the people who support American Rivers. 
You made a difference for us.” — Lin Wellford, local activist. Get the full story at 
AmericanRivers.org/Buffalo. 
 

You power our work — to make your backyard river healthier, to enact policies that improve our 
environment, to advocate for laws that make our water cleaner. I am looking forward to 
updating you on what we accomplish together.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Paula Wolferseder Yabar 
Senior Vice President, Advancement 
 
 
 
American Rivers is a 501(c)(3) organization, and donations are tax-deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law. 
You received no goods or services in exchange for this contribution. Our tax ID number is 23-7305963. Please keep 

this letter as your receipt for tax purposes. 

https://www.americanrivers.org/conservation-resource/buffalo-national-river-named-one-of-americas-most-endangered-rivers-of-2019/

